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Comments: I was born and raised in the Swan Valley ( I still own a home in the valley) and spent many summers

taking swimming lessons and spending family time at Holland Lake and the Lodge. For the Forest Service to

allow this new purposed super resort would ruin the lake and the surrounding areas. The strain alone on local

services would be detrimental, the environmental impact on lake and surrounding forests would be horrible.

Montana has always been called the last best place, please let Holland Lake and the current lodge be apart of

that legacy by not allowing this new "super" resort. Please do not allow the Swan Valley to become another

Livingston, Whitefish, Park City or Big Sky. We have enough resorts, do not let Holland Lake Lodge become one

of those. 


